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INDIANA FIRE PREVENTION AND BUILDING SAFETY COMMISSION 
 

TO: Richard Carbajal 
FROM: Commission Staff 
DATE: July 21, 2023 
RE: Notice of Receipt of Petition for Review of Order # 4668-5594 
 
 
Dear Mr. Carbajal: 
 

Your attached petition for administrative review has been received by the Indiana 
Fire Prevention and Building Safety Commission (Commission). The Commission will 
consider whether your request qualifies for administrative review at its next meeting. 
Following the Commission’s review, an order granting or denying your request will be 
issued. If your request is granted, this matter will be forwarded to the Office of 
Administrative Law Proceedings (OALP) for assignment of an administrative law judge 
who will schedule administrative proceedings.  

 
Information about the Commission and its meeting schedule may be found at this 

website: https://www.in.gov/dhs/boards-and-commissions/. Agendas for meetings and 
other materials that will be considered by the Commission can be found here: 
https://www.in.gov/dhs/boards-and-commissions/fpbsc-meeting-materials/. If you have 
any questions concerning this, you may contact our offices at legal@dhs.in.gov.  
 

 
Enclosure 
cc: Tyler Burgauer, Legal Counsel for Respondent 
 Dustin Dyer, Director of Boards and Commissions 
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